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[bookmark: _GoBack]Greetings dear student!
If you downloaded this, it means that you care about your academic development, kudos to you for that. 
Well today in on-site class, students gave the test in Google forms on Wednesday March 18th, 2021. Today, we revised collectively. Those who hadn’t done the online test gave the test in the on-site class, therefore you didn’t miss anything new, in the case you haven’t given the test in either format, you can look on the webpage for the link to do so (check the material uploaded on march 17th,2021).
Thanks for your attention & see you on class!
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